
Lockport’s Halloween Party Day 

Thursday, October 31st 
Boo! It’s Halloween! 

 

Our Halloween celebration will be on Thursday, October 31st! All children are invited to attend from 

9-12 if it isn’t your child’s normal day. 

To celebrate, the children and staff can dress in costume.  Please limit the number of accessories on your 

child’s costume and make sure costumes are short enough to avoid tripping.  Please help our school by 

adhering to our costume policy by not promoting scary or violent characters. Thank you in advance for 

your cooperation.  

Please send your child to school in their costume. Day care parents please have an extra change of clothes 

for staff to change your child into after the party.  If possible, please send your child to school wearing a 

change of clothing underneath their costume. Thank you so much for your help! 

 

Halloween Treats: 

If you wish to send in a snack for your child’s class please remember our food policy.  We have a NO 

additives, preservatives, or sugars policy. We are assigning each class a special snack to bring to share 

with all other classes.  Please see below… 

 

 

 

Class Totals: 

Miss Riley (6 children): fresh fruit 

Miss Love & Miss Ruth (20) plain chips or pretzels 

Miss Katrina & Miss Sam (14): goldfish or veggie straws 

Mrs. Denise & Miss Ruby (17): block cheese 


